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October 8, 2015

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
The Portals

445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20557

Re: One Source Networks Inc.,
Surrender of International Section 214 Authorization
File No. ITC-214-20070605-00212

Dear Ms. Dortch:

One Source Networks Inc. ("One Source”) hereby notifies the Federal Communications
Commission (“Commission”) that One Source is surrendering its international Section 214

authorization effective immediately.

One Source currently does not provide international telecommunications services and has had
no customers for international telecommunications service within the past thirty days. Thus,
there are and were no customers to be notified in accordance with Section 63.19(a)(1) of the
Commission’s Rules as a prerequisite to discontinuance, and thus no customer notification is
attached to this letter.

Please contact counsel for One Source, Arthur Harding of Locke Lord LLP at (202) 939-79186, if
there are any questions regarding this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

One Source Networks Inc.
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By, -~ —— .

Jim Tipton
Chief Financial Officer
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